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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners is requesting sealed bids from interested and qualified firms
to supply HARDWARE AND SOFTWARE FOR THE COUNTY’S IT PROGRAM AND INSTALLATION SERVICES
(Solicitation 14-A005). Bid packages address specific specifications.

Proposals will be due no later than 3:00 pm, Monday, April 21, 2014 at the Carroll County Board of
Commissioners, 323 Newnan Street (3rd Floor Purchasing), Carrollton, GA 30117. Bids will be publicly
opened in Room 306 located on the 3" Floor. Please note: The Commission Offices have moved to the
Historical Courthouse. Proposal packages, specifications and instructions may be obtained by calling the
Purchasing Office at 770-830-5868 or by visiting the County’s website at www.carrollcountyga.com.

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive
formalities, negotiate with the most responsible bidder, and select the bid determined in their judgment
to be most advantageous to Carroll County Government, taking into consideration the evaluation factors
set forth in the Request for Bids.



